Bureau of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

Manila
MEMORANDUM
TO : All District/Port Collectors
All Others Concerned
SUBJECT : Cancellation of BOI Certificate of Registration No. 2001-044
; issued to Philweb Corporation
DATE : September 2, 2014

Attached is a copy of letter dated 20 August 2014 of Efren V. Leafio, Executive
Director, Board of Investments, Department of Trade and Industry to Philweb Corporation
informing them that the Board CANCELLED the BOI Certificate of Registration 2001-044
dated 14 March 2001 as new IT Service Firm Providing Internet Services and Other IT-
Enabled Services (such as but not limited to Web Development Hosting, Hotel Online
Program, E-Padala and Philcampus Online Enroliment).

Said firm shall surrender the original copy of the said certificate of registration to
Industrial Policy Service for deletion from the BOI Book of Registry and shall ceased to be
entitled to any incentives effective 05 August 2014.

For your information and guidance.

Please confirm the dissemination of this memorandum throughout your offices
within fifteen (15) days from receipt hereof.

ARNULF(Q B. GAMBAYAN

Aci ng Di tom&
Imports and Assessment.Bervice
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DEPARTMENT OF

TRADE & INDUSTRY

PHILIPPINES

PHILWEB CORPORATION
The Penthouse, Alphaland Southgate Tower
2258 Chino Roces Avenue corner EDSA

Makati City

Attn: Mr. Zaldy M. Prieto

Chief Financial Officer

Gentlemen:

Please be informed that the Board, on 05 August 2014, approved your request of PHILWEB
CORPORTION for the cancellation of the Certificate of Registration No. 2001-044 dated 14 March
2001 as New IT Service Firm Providing Internet Services and Other IT-Enabled Services (such as but
not limited to Web Development Hosting, Hotel Online Program, E-Padala and Philcampus Online

Enrolment).

In this connection, please surrender the original copy of the said certificate of registration to Industrial
Policy Service for deletion from the BOI Book of Registry and your company shall be ceased to be
entitied to any incentives effective 05 August 2014.

Please be guided accordingly.
Very truly yours,

By Authority of the Board:
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“ EFREN V..LEANO
Executive Director

Management Service

cc: Records Division, Admin Dept., BOI
Incentives Department, (MSG) BOI

Bureau of Customs (BOC)

Bureau of Internal Revenue (BIR)
Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas (BSP)

Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC)
Department of Finance (One Stop Shop Inter-Agency

Tax Credit & Duty Drawback Center)

PR

Industry & Investments Building, 385 Sen. Gil J. Puyat Avenue, Makati City Philippines
Trunkline: 897-6682, (IPG) 896-9212, (MSG) 896-5167, (IDG) 895-3983

(ISG) 890-3056, (FASD) 890-9325

Website: http://www.boi.gov.ph P.O. Box 1872 Makati City




